
105-K E. Ticonderoga Dr, 
Westerville, OH 43081 
27 Jan. 1986 

Dear Jim, 

Thanks for setting me straight on the status of the nesting 
Bald Eagles in NE Iowa, I probably should have investigated the 
situation more thoroughly before writing the corrigenda but I 
assumed that Fred knew what he was writing about. At least I have 
the correct information in case anybody wants to know, 

I also wanted to pass along my complements on your job of 
preparing the summer season reports. They are thoroughly prepared 
and on time which makes my task a little easier, 

Our winter has been rather dull after early December, Most of 
our finches went farther south and its been too mild to produce 
noteworthy gull concentrations, I can't complain too much since the 
fall migration was one of the most interesting in a decade, 

Sincerely, 

(Orr 
Bruce Peter john


